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CAT STRATEGIC METALS APPOINTS NEW DIRECTOR   
 

Vancouver, BC: March 30, 2020 – CAT Strategic Metals Corporation (CSE – CAT) (“CAT” or the 
“Company”) announces the appointment of Ms. Diane Mann to the Company’s Board of Directors 
effective March 18, 2020. Ms. Mann will serve as an independent Director and will also act as a 
member of CAT’s Audit Committee. 
 
Ms. Mann has been involved in the venture capital financial marketplace for over 25 years and 
brings a wealth of experience to the team in a variety of areas. She began her career in the 
investment industry and has since worked with several mining resource companies, primarily in 
executive administration, corporate communications, and special project coordination. As an 
experienced leader and team member, she is focused on supporting complex organizations through 
periods of constant and rapid growth through the proper application of strategic communications, 
stakeholder liaisson, and project management. Ms. Mann has a BSc. From the University of 
Manitoba. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
Robert Rosner 
Chairman, President & CEO 
 
Further information regarding the Company can be found on SEDAR at www.SEDAR.com, or by 
contacting the Company directly at (604) 674-3145. 
 
This news release may contain forward–looking statements. Forward-looking statements address 
future events and conditions and therefore involve inherent risks and uncertainties. Actual results may 
differ materially from those currently anticipated in such statements. Particular risks applicable to this 
press release include risks associated with planned production, including the ability of the company to 
achieve its targeted production outline due to regulatory, technical or economic factors. In addition, 
there are risks associated with estimates of resources, and there is no guarantee that a resource will 
have demonstrated economic viability as necessary to be classified as a reserve. There is no guarantee 
that additional exploration work will result in significant increases to resource estimates 
 
Neither Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 
this release. 
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